Date

Addressee

Manager/Administrator/Title

Local Firehouse #15 

Your City or Town, Your State

Dear Mr./Ms.______________________________

I am writing to request permission to use the facility at your (firehouse, restaurant meeting room/VFW Hall) for a special citizens’ election that will be held on Saturday, October 10, 2009, from 8:30 am to 5:30 pm.
On November 9, 2009, an historical Citizens’ Continental Congress will be convened in America. Three delegates from each of the 50 states, and from Washington D.C., will gather there to share their affection for America and Her founding documents, the facts and circumstances surrounding apparent violations of the Constitution, and what the free People of America might be able to do within the law to end and reverse those violations – that is, to hold the Government accountable to the Constitution.  To read more about Continental Congress 2009, you can find a link at www.givemeliberty.org .

The election of the delegates to this Congress will also be historic:  elections with hand-marked, hand-counted paper ballots, an election that is held in a manner that is totally transparent and understandable to each voter, allowing each voter to know his or her vote was accurately counted.  The ballot box will be unsealed and votes counted at each voting center so that all interested citizens can watch the tabulation of the results.  A videographer will tape the count to ensure the integrity of the process.
We would be honored if you would give us permission to use your facility for this historic Election Day.

We would need access to the facility from 8:30 am until 5:30 pm (to allow for set-up time and for counting the ballots after 4 pm, and for “breaking down” the election tables afterward.) 

We would need to be able to place (tasteful) poster-sized signs outside marking the location as the CC2009 Voting Center.

And lastly, we would need to be able to post the final results somewhere outside the building (on an exterior door or somewhere near the entrance) at the close of the election so that interested parties could come to the venue afterward and see the results. 
We commit to treating the property with respect and to executing a peaceful election.  We would be very grateful if you would grant us permission to use your facility.

Please respond at your earliest convenience by e-mail to my address below.  Your assistance with our election effort will be greatly appreciated!

Sincerely,

Your name

Organization

Phone number, 
E-mail address
